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Contact Sandy Lefley at 467-5259 or email: slefley@highspeedcrow.ca for submissions.
To book the hall, please contact Brooke Darragh at 467-2173.

GROSSE ISLE REC CENTRE MEETING
The Grosse Isle Recreation Club meets on the second Monday of each month

at 7:00 p.m. at the Grosse Isle Hall. Everyone welcome.

QUIZ NIGHT
at the Grosse Isle Hall

April 27th, 2018 at 7:00 p.m.
$15. per person

Cash Bar
Bring Your Own Snacks

Call Pat 467-8167 or Text Brooke 461-2675
to register a team.

Can have anywhere from 6-10 people but 8 is best.
In support of the Grosse Isle and 

Rosser Communities.

WORK GROUPS
Saturday, March 17 Social Randi Girard and Brock Findlay - Group 3 Nicole Galbraith

Saturday, April 21 Social Steven Manchulenko - Group 2 Bonnie Borthistle

GROSSE ISLE MINOR BALL REGISTRATION
LAST CALL FOR BASEBALL REGISTRATION.

Please call Monica Baldwin at 204-322-5250 if you missed 
registering your child for baseball.


